
 

Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner  

Notice 

14th December, 2018 

 

 

SEL’s lawyers have confirmed that the 66p kWh charged for electricity consumption in November was 

charged in error.  

 

Accordingly, SEL will credit its customers' invoices for the 14p kWh difference for the November 

consumption within their December invoices. SEL will also make an announcement on its website 

along these lines shortly. 

 

Anthony White 

Commissioner 

commissioner@epc.sark.gg 

 


